

Dear Los Feliz Families,

What has seemed like the longest summer vacation ever is finally coming to a close, which means you are one step closer to tossing your kids over to us. We have been working tirelessly to dot our i's and cross our t's (and let's be honest, French paper is the best for that).

Campuses Burbank Los Feliz Pasadena West Valley

We are excited to introduce our new faculty and staff to you, and in case you are like me and take a decade to remember anyone's name, <u>here is a head start</u>.

Our <u>Back-to-School page</u> has been updated and I highly recommend perusing the documents. In the meantime, here are some highlights:

Print & Post This on Your Fridge: 2024-25 Academic Calendar

**Update Your Info:** Did you move into a new home? Do you have a change in custodianship / marital status? Did Verizon accidentally delete your phone number and assign you a new one after nearly a decade? (don't get me started on that last one). Please make sure to email <a href="mailto:losfeliz@lilaschool.com">losfeliz@lilaschool.com</a> so we can update our records.

**SchoolCash Online (SCO)**: All new students must create a <u>SchoolCash Online (SCO) account</u>. To enroll your child in SCO, you will need their student ID number, which you can get by emailing our Business Manager, <u>Diana Vazquez</u>.

**Put Your Child's Name on Everything:** Our Lost-and-Found quickly resembles a Costco warehouse, so please us by labeling water bottles, sweatshirts, hats, lunch containers, etc.

**Immunization Records**: New students, transfer students, and all students entering Kindergarten must submit their immunization records to our Administrative Assistant, <a href="Dominique Jamgotchian">Dominique Jamgotchian</a> PRIOR to the first day of school. No records = no school until we have them, so please contact your pediatrician now. Immunization records must comply with California law.

**Teacher Meet-and-Greet on Tuesday, August 27th**: Mark your calendar for the <u>teacher meet-and-greet</u>, which is a designated hour for you and your children to get some administrative housekeeping done, meet their teachers, locate their new classroom, and run around like maniacs (though if we could avoid that last part, we'd all appreciate it). Please be on time and only stay for your designated hour, as this will help us stave off another Carmageddon.

Sarah Koa Los Feliz Campus Director